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1st - New Year’s Day - CLOSED

8th - Planning Commissions Meeting

21st - Board of Trustee Meeting

Be Part Of Our Vision

719-783-9054 EXT. 210   Paul@townofwestcliffe.com. 

Check Your January Calendar

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

MARK DEMBOSKY
Mark@townofwestcliffe.com

MAYOR PAUL WENKE 

Newsletter
JANUARY 2025

Attend a Board of Trustees meeting at Town
Hall on January 21st at 5:30 pm. 

Request for Action by filling out the form online on our website.  

ART NORDYKE
Art@townofwestcliffe.com

RANDY WILHELM
Randy@townofwestcliffe.com

BOB FULTON
Bob@townofwestcliffe.com

GEORGE MOWRY
George@townofwestcliffe.com

CHUCK JAGOW
Chuck@townofwestcliffe.com

Happy New Year! 

We hope everyone successfully rang in the new year filled with happiness and excitement

for what is to come in 2025.
Westcliffe Town Hall is closed on January 1st. We will be ready to serve you during our
normal business hours on January 2nd.

HOLIDAY CLOSURES



TOWN FACEBOOK
 @TownofWestcliffeColorado

JANUARY 2025

As we close out 2024, we’re celebrating an incredible year for Westcliffe!
Highlights include passing the 1% Continuous Sales Tax, welcoming our new
Deputy Clerk Melane and Trustee Chuck Jagow, and completing the renovation
of Jess Price Memorial Park. We also enjoyed a successful Spring Clean-Up and
unforgettable community events like the Farmer's Market, Independence Day
Parade, and the Christmas Festival of Cheer.
Thank you to everyone who made this year special—your efforts make
Westcliffe shine. Here’s to an even brighter 2025! 

NATIONAL CUT YOUR ENERGY COST DAY
National Cut Your Energy Cost Day is January 10th. Looking to lower your energy bill? Start today
with a few simple changes! Unplug electronics when not in use, adjust your thermostat a few
degrees, switch to energy-efficient LED bulbs, seal drafts, and make the most of natural light.
Consider upgrading to ENERGY STAR-rated appliances for long-term savings. Small steps can
lead to big savings. for both your wallet and the planet! 

How do you save on energy costs at home? Share them with your neighbors so they can save
some money, too.
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Snow is on the way. Let's work together to keep Westcliffe accessible!
As winter weather arrives, we want to remind everyone about snow cleanup responsibilities:

Sidewalks: Please ensure the sidewalks adjacent to your homes and businesses are cleared after the storm.
Snow Piles: For those helping plow snow throughout town, we greatly appreciate your efforts! However,
please be mindful of where snow is piled to avoid obstructing access.

If you need assistance with snow removal or have questions about where to pile snow, don't hesitate 
to contact the town at 719-783-2282.

Thank you for helping keep Westcliffe's sidewalks and roads safe and accessible for everyone!

Year-End Wrap-Up

SNOW REMOVAL REMINDER


